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Tate, Michele D7 A2

From: AnnaR [anuta75.anna@gmail.com]
Sent:  Friday, December 18, 2009 12:51 PM
To: EP, RegComments

- Subject: gas drilling and water poliution

Hello,

My name is Anna Raskin, and I am teaching at the Montgomery County Community College. I have
recently learned about the water pollution that occurs during the gas drilling in Pennsylvania.l am
outraged that the are no strict regulations in place to prevent water contamination by the drilling
companies. [ urge the state to stop giving the permits to the drilling companies until we have the
environmental agencies developed and put into place the regulations that would protect the water
from contamination.

thank you,

Anna

12/30/2009




